GENERAL BUILDING PERMIT
APPLICATION

295 C 001

104 Avalon Rd., Portland, ME
G1:001. Cover Letter

Dear Building Inspector,
I’m requesting a permit for an existing building that had a HOUSE FIRE.
There was no structural damage and the footprint remains the same.

Regards-

David C. Swan, Contractor

email: davidswan450@gmail.com
cell: 207-756-9609
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